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Subject: Murphy Oil Tank 25, Stinson Ave, Superior, WI

Dear Mr. Gustafson:

The Department of Natural Resources provided a notice to you that the degree and extent of
contamination at the above-named site was required to be investigated and remediated. We have
since been informed that the required investigation and remediation has been accomplished.

On January 30, 1997, the above-named site was reviewed by the Northern Region Closeout
Committee for a determination as to whether or not the case qualified for close out under ch. NR

726, Wis. Adm. Code.

Based on the investigative and remedial documentation provided to the Department, it appears
that the No 6 fuel oil contamination at the above-named site has been remediated in compliance
with the requirements of chs. NR 700 to 724, Wis. Adm. Code. Therefore, the Department
considers the case "closed," having determined that no further action is necessary at the site at
this time. However, the case may be reopened pursuant to s. NR 726.09, Wis. Adm. Code, if
additional information regarding site conditions indicates that contamination on or from the site
poses a threat to public health, safety or welfare or the environment.

Please note that this closure refers only to the No 6 fuel oil contamination incident
which occurred on June 10, 1992 at Murphy Oil’s Tank #25.

Please note that this case closure is contingent upon proper documentation of proper
abandonment of the monitoring wells on site. If monitoring wells remain at this site, please
provide the documentation that this action has been completed, or have your consultant do so.

The documentation can be sent to my attention at the above address.
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~ Ifyou have any questions, please call me at 715-365-83990.

Sincerely,
'NORTHERN REGION
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Janet Kazda ,
Case Closeout Committee

cc: File
————> Jeff King, Eder Associates, 8025 Excelsior Dr, Madison, WI 53717-1900



